
 

Imbalance Return to Zero 
 

January 16, 2025 
 
 
 
Based on the weather forecast from Environment Canada, effective Saturday, January 18, Imbalance 
Return will be reduced to zero across all service areas in the province. This restriction will remain in 
effect until further notice. 
 
Please be prepared to make the necessary arrangements throughout the long weekend (MLK day) on 
behalf of your customers to ensure you have sufficient supply to meet anticipated demand.  
 
FortisBC Energy will continue to monitor the forecast and will communicate any further operational 
changes, if and as needed. 
 
We encourage everyone to monitor Environment Canada for updates. 
 
 

FortisBC reserves the right to limit the use of imbalance return or otherwise curtail service. FortisBC 

continues to monitor the weather and operational conditions across its service regions and will 

provide as much advanced notice as possible in the event of changes. 

 
Note this posting will be appended to the news flash section of our web site for your future reference: 
https://www.fortisbc.com/NaturalGas/Business/TransportationServiceOption/TransportMarketersActivi
ties/Pages/default.aspx 
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